From: Arlene Potashner

Sent: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 8:05 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> Subject: Pickleball courts needed in Richmond Hill

To whom it may concern,

Re: meeting date July 12, 2023 Item number 15.2.3 community Pickleball hub planning

Pickleball is the fastest growing sport in North America. It is a low cost high benefit activity for seniors as well as all ages. Richmond Hill needs to move forward with the approved courts at the DDOP. Most other outdoor courts in Richmond Hill are set up as an afterthought with lines added to existing tennis courts. This will not meet the growing need of this sport. I urge council to reconsider its plan and move forward with the proposed project.

Arlene Potashner 65 Millhouse Court L6A4J4